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Welcome to your new facilities

We are excited to welcome the school community to Day 1 Term 2 2023 with the upgraded 
administration spaces and new school entry now open and ready to use.

We are upgrading Hastings Secondary College to support the student community. The upgrade involves 
work at both campuses, Westport Campus and Port Macquarie Campus.

Thank you for your patience during these works. We are thrilled to have finished this part of the 
upgrade for the school community.

Hastings Secondary College 
upgrade - Westport Campus
Day 1 Term 2 Welcome Pack   |   April 2023

Relocated and upgraded 
administration offce Redeveloped school entry

New school reception area, Westport Campus
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Message from your Principal

I’m so pleased that the upgraded administration spaces and new school entry at Westport Campus are now finished, and 
ready for our school community to use. 

We’ve had a great start to 2023 with the new Technical and Applied Sciences (TAS) building being used at Port 
Macquarie Campus, and that now continues from Term 2 with part of the upgrade at Westport Campus being finished.

We are proud of the upgraded facilities that have been finished at Westport Campus. This includes the repurposing of 
Building L into administration spaces for our staff to work from in beautiful, upgraded and refurbished areas. I’ve no 
doubt this will improve their day to day working life and productivity, and is a great benefit to the Hastings Secondary 
College.

I’m also so pleased the new school entry is now finished, providing a new welcoming face to the Westport Campus.

We look forward to the rest of 2023 as the work on Building A progresses at Westport Campus to provide new flexible 
learning spaces, and thank the community for their patience during this work.

Meaghan Cook, Principal

NSW Department of Education

Entrance to new school reception area

Upgraded access and ramp access
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New staff meeting room

New Westport Campus reception area

New kitchen in reception area
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Frequently asked questions

What other work is happening at Westport Campus?

Stage 2 at Westport Campus will deliver refurbishment of Building A into 2 general learning spaces, 1 shared learning 
area and 1 seminar room.

When will Building A be finished?

We expect Building A to be finished later in 2023. 

Who can I contact for more information?

For more information about the Hastings Secondary College project, please go to edu.nsw.link/HastingsSC. 

Alternatively, if you have any questions or concerns you may contact School Infrastructure NSW using the details below.

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure

For information about school activities and operations, 
contact the school directly:

Principal:	Meaghan Cook

Website:	 hastingssecondarycollege-h.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: 
PMC	 hsc-portmac-school@det.nsw.edu.au 
WPC	 hsc-westport-school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 
PMC	 02 6583 1844 
WPC	 02 6583 6400 

Contact us

For more information about this project, contact School 
Infrastructure NSW:

Website:	 schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email:	 schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone:	 1300 482 651
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